
 

This week in Nursery 

26th April, 2021 

           P.S.E.D. 
 
It was very exciting this week because 
Mrs Lindsay bought her pet dog, Piper, 
to school. We spoke to the children 
about how we should behave around 
animals and the children were 
fantastic!  

                            C.L. 
 
One of our stories this week was called, 
‘100 dogs’. The children listened 
beautifully and, at the end, talked 
about what kind of dog they would like 
for example, a spotty, sleepy, happy, 
dog!  
   

                                                            P.D.                                                       

For PE this week we had the apparatus out. The children enjoyed swinging on 
ropes, climbing a rope ladder and balancing on a bench. They also thought of 
different ways they could move across the equipment.   

                Mathematics 
 
This week in mathematics we have 
been working hard to write our 
numbers from 1-9. In nursery we 
have a different rhyme for each 
number, which helps the children to 
form them in the correct way!  

                Literacy 
 
Our new letter for this week was ‘v’. 
The children continue to work on 
their blending and segmenting 
skills. They listened to a story all 
about different animals who went to 
a park. They had to blend the 
animal names throughout the story, 
e.g. ‘g-oa-t’ makes ‘goat’.  
 
 

                     U.W. 
As I said earlier, it was very exciting to 
have Mrs Lindsay’s dog, Piper, come 
and visit us. We learnt lots about what 
you need to do to look after a dog and 
it was great to see Piper doing some 
tricks. We all got a chance to stroke 
her too!  

                        E.A.D. 
 
The children have been making trees 
and flowers this week which will feature 
in a school video for Coventry City of 
Culture! They worked hard cutting, 
sticking and painting!  
 

Special Notices: 
 
School will be closed next week on the Monday as it is a bank holiday.  
School is also closed on Thursday, May 6th for polling day. 
 


